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The Permanent Mission of Turkmenistan to the United Nations
Office at Geneva presents its compliments to the Office of the United
Nations High Commissioner for Human Rights and with the reference to
the Note Verbale No.CRC/97/AF dated July 18, 2024 has the honor to
present the composition of the delegation of Turkmenistan, participating in
the upcoming review within the 97" Session of the Committee on the
Rights of Child:

1. H.E. Mr. Vepa HAJIYEV, Permanent Representative of
Turkmenistan to the United Nations Office at Geneva (Head of the
delegation),

2. Mr. Guvanch BAZAROYV, Head of the International Relations
Department of the Prosecutor General's Office of Turkmenistan;

3. Mr. Geldimyrat VELIYEV, Head of the External Relations
Division, Department of Law and International Relations of the Ministry of
Internal Affairs of Turkmenistan;

4.  Ms. Gulnabat GURDOVA, Head of International Relations
Department of the Ministry of Education of Turkmenistan;

5. Ms. Ogulnabat GURBANOVA, Head of Reports and Data
Department of the Ministry of Health and Medical Industry of
Turkmenistan;

6. Ms. Shemshat ATAJANOVA, Head of Democracy and
International Relations Department of the Institute of State, Law and
Democracy of Turkmenistan;

7. Mr. Resul NAZAROV, First Secretary of the Permanent
Mission of Turkmenistan to the United Nations Office at Geneva;

8. Ms. Selbi MUHAMMEDOVA, Second Secretary of the
Permanent Mission of Turkmenistan to the United Nations Office at
Geneva (focal point for further communications with Secretariat, contact
details: Office: +41227491000; Mob:+41799372202; Email:
muhammedova@turkmenistanmission.ch).
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The Permanent Mission informs that whole abovementioned
delegates will participate in person.

The Permanent Mission of Turkmenistan to the United Nations
Office at Geneva avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the Office of
the United Nations High Commissioner for Human Rights the assurances
of its high consideration.

Geneva, 12 August 2024




